
CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

AUGUST 
 

1st/2nd Festival Brat Fry – De Pere Show Choir 

3rd    Monthly Council Meeting (7PM) 

15th ASSUMPTION of the BLESSED VIRGIN MARY                     

21st-23rd Festival Brat Fry 

 

SEPTEMBER 

 

7th   Labor Day – No Meeting 

14th Monthly Council Meeting (7PM) 

18th-19th Festival Brat Fry 

19th OLOL Fall Fest & Booyah 

23rd 40 Days for Life Begins 

26th Pro-Life Walk on Oneida St (Tentative) 

 

 

JULY KNIGHT OF THE MONTH 
 

 

John Mueller 
 
 

JULY FAMILY OF THE MONTH  
 

 

Dan & Barb Danen 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Financial Report 
 Savings:                       $   26,887.36 
 Checking:                        $     7,507.71 
 Bereavement Account:              $         400.00 
 Columbian Account:                   $ 122,042.64 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Next Council Meeting  

Our next monthly meeting in person will not be held 
until the pandemic eases.  In the coming months, 
the Officer’s and Charity Committee will meet via 
phone conference to review the charity requests 
and handle to council’s business. 

 

AUGUST CHARITIES 
 
At our August meeting, the council approved one 
charity request. We donated $500 towards the cost 
of booyah for the OLOL Fall Fest scheduled for 
September 19th. Please remember if you have a 
charity request, email it to 
kofc3955charity@gmail.com.  Thanks to Dale Brown 
for his leadership of our charity program over the 
past few years. 
 

AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 
 
Dick Baeten, Scott Baeten, Caleb Baeten, Nick 
Baudhuin, Dave Bolle, Dan Brick, Kyle Brittnacher, 
Dale Brown, Justin Coonen, Dave Diedrick, Richard 
Farrell, Don Forgette, Jerry Fritsch, Bill Govek, 
Dennis Graham, John Hager, Greg Hill, Dave Keyser, 
Ken Kleuskens, John Kubalak, Dave Landwehr, Pat 
Lennon, Sam Loomis, Joe Maar, Gene Micke, Dave 
Mileski, Bob Novak, Chad Opicka, Dave Pearson, Phil 
Pfeiffer, Dick Piontek, Bryan Rottier, John Schmidt, 
Peter Shimek, Rick Sinette, Jim Smits, Ron Van Dyck, 
Larry Vande Hei, Mike Vieau, Travis Volmert, David 
Wheeler, Larry Willems, Drew Zellner 
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TOOTSIE ROLL PROGRAM 
 

 These are the Brother Knights and Family Members who made the 2020 “Tootsie Roll” Promotion for those with intellectual 
disabilities very successful by taking in $15,144 in donations. Congratulations one & all! 

 
Abe Allen      Dave Anderson    Tim Bald            Tom Basche               Tom Bast           Tom Bolin 
Danny Brick      Tony Broullir        Jeff Buckmaster       Brett Buratti             Rick Cerney           Bob Coenen 
Ron Coenen      Brad Collard       Chris Collard            Corey Coonen            Mike Cotter           Steve Cribben 
Rick Crabb      Dan Danen       Barb Danen            Frank De Bruin         Fran De Cleene           Jason Delvaux 
Matt Diederich      Tom Diedrich       Mike Eikenberry     Chad Fagan  John Fink           Pat George 
Mark Gerrits      Mike Hannon       Dick Heier            Marty Hermans        Darrel Hettmann         Dan Hilbert 

Randy Hock      Adam Hock       Andre Jacque            Jack Janssen               Jeff Jindra                     Rick Johnson 
Jeff Jorgensen           Bill Kempen       Ed Kiley            Paul Kramer             Dave La Crosse             Eric Le Brun 
Michelle Le Brun     Erich Lennon        Pat Lennon            Pat Loomis                 Todd Mader          Mike Malchow 
Scott Mathewson    Gene Micke      Tom Mommaerts     John Mueller Carol Mueller          Matt Mueller 
Kevin McDonough  Pete Nordeen      Bob Phillips           Brian Pritzl   Eric Ruechel          Jan Ruechel 
Jim Pokladowski      Pat Sands      Sue Sands           John Shimek Steve Sipiorski          John Smits 
Larry Smits      Alan Tesoro          Jim Thompson        Brian Tomac Larry Vande Hei          Ron Van Dyck 

Larry Van Alstine    Steve Vermeulen Matt Wauters         Drew Weisse Dave Wheeler           Jesse Zastrow 
Phil Wittman            Doug Vanden Langenberg                   Dennis Aschenbrenner 

   
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Festival Brat Barn Report - August 1st & 2nd 
 
Youth Group: De Pere Music – Jam Session 
 
Abbott Pennings Council 3955 enabled the Brat Barn fundraiser for the “Jam Session” to clear $1034.68.  John Mueller 
recruited the 17 Brother Knights who helped of through their 56 service hours.  Two hours of rain forced us to stop 
cooking at 4:00 pm on Sunday. Many members Knights supported the effort by purchasing grilled delicacies.  I will 
be able to add (and embellish) the details Monday night at the monthly meeting. The crew again did an excellent job 
the Jam Session parents were very complimentary of our service.  Many thanks to the following Knights that worked 
shifts. 
 
Paul Leahy (Sat and Sun), Jeff Buckmaster, Dan Hilbert, Steve Vermeulen, Pat Moran, Neal Basten, Jeff Jindra, Bob Lex 
(Long Shift), Mike Michalski, Randy Hock, Gary Czachor, Jim Thompson, Jeff Hohn, Luke Verboort (2nd Brat Fry in a 
Rainstorm 0-2 on weather), Mark Gerrits, Scott Genson & John Mueller (bought Carol lunch two days in a row) 
 
Thanks, Pat Lennon (Brat Barn Legend & Chairman) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


